
 

Ref.: BIL/SE/2023-24/28 
 

Date: 26th August, 2023 

 
The Vice-President, Listing 

Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. – C/1, 

G Block, Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra 

(E), Mumbai – 400051 

Fax – 022-26598237/38 

The General Manager, 

Listing Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Floor -25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy 

Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
Fax – 022-22722037/39/41/61 

NSE Symbol: BIL/EQ Scrip Code: 526666 

 

REF.: Compliance under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, we hereby enclose the copies of the notice 
issued for attention of the shareholders in respect of information regarding 36th Annual General 
Meeting of the Company scheduled to be held on Friday, 29th September, 2023 through video 
conference/ other audio visual means, in compliance with the Ministry of Corporate Affairs 
General Circular No. 20/2020 dated 5th May, 2020. The notice was published in the following 
newspapers on 26th August, 2023: 
 
1. The Hindu - Tamil (Chennai edition) 
2. Business Standard - English (Chennai edition) 

3. Business Standard – English and Hindi (Delhi edition)  

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 
For Bhartiya International Limited 

 
 
 

Yogesh Kumar Gautam 

(Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer) 

Encl.: a/a 

 
 

REGISTERED OFFICE ADDRESS: 56/7, Nallambakkam Village (Via Vandalur), Chennai 600 048, 
Tamil Nadu, India 
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